
Join Us for a meeting of the: 

Salem City School District 
 

SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT 

ADVISORY GROUP [SEPAG] 
 

 

Is your child a different learner?  Does he or she have an IEP, a 504, or receive 

other special services through the special education department?  Then we are 

delighted to be able to invite you to become more active in your child’s 

education.    We are looking for ways to involve parents as much as possible in 

the life of the school. To this end, we invite you to join our Special Education 

Parents’ Advisory Group (SEPAG) which gives parents the opportunity to 

provide input and advice to the school regarding matters pertaining to students 

with disabilities.  

 

The agenda for this meeting will include: 

Presentation: 

Parent Involvement in Special Education:  

Overview of Rights 
Families will leave with the knowledge and strategies necessary to be 

equal partners on the special education process. 

When:  Tuesday, May 18th @ 7:00 pm 

Where: Via Zoom – Register Here http://tiny.cc/SalemCitySEPAG 

For more information contact Meghan Taylor, Director of Special Services,  

Salem City School District - taylorm@salemnj.org 

http://tiny.cc/SalemCitySEPAG
mailto:taylorm@salemnj.org

